
Circular 2003-18

TO: THE CLERGY OF THE DIOCESE OF NOVALICHES

RE: REGULAR MONTHLY CLERGY MEETING

This is to remind you of our regular clergy meeting which, only for this month, is
set on August 14, 2003, a Thursday, instead of the usual third Friday of the month. This
is because Bishop Tobias will not be available on the 15th of August as he has to be in his
diocese on that day.

The meeting on August 14 will start as usual at 9:00 in the morning, at the Good
Shepherd Cathedral.  Your presence is of utmost importance.  

Given this 6th day of August, 2003 at the Chancery of Novaliches, Quezon City.

REV. FR. JAIME Z. LARA
Chancellor


